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0, g 631 PARK AVENUE

%, ..... ',o KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

Docket No. 50-333 fA;; g 7 '331 gy,

@Power Authority of the State of New York 9 gJames A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant a 3
c

ATTN: Mr. R. J. Pasternak e9 7- g
Resident Manager W

P.O. Box 41 #s ('Lycoming, New York 13093 O

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-333/80-17

This refers to your letter dated March 18,1981, in response to our
letter dated October 1,1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ou .1.

Thcmas T. Martin, Chief. Engineering
Inspection Branch, Division of

Engineering and Technical Inspection

cc:
George T. Berry, President and Chief Operating Officer
J. P. Bayne, Senior Vice President-Nuclear Generation
A. Klausmann, Director, Quality Assurance

| M. C. Cosgrove, Site Quality Assurance Engineer
| J. F. Davis, Chairman, Safety Review Comittee
| C. M. Pratt, Assistant General Counsel
i G. M. Wilverding, Manager-Nuclear Licensing
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